
By Linda Harrington 
Two Inspectors, a

Compliance Coordinator and
a Hydro-Geologist from the
Truro Dept. of the
Environment Office visited
the Primary classes on
Tuesday, June 7th as part of
Environment Week. Staff
talked about the importance
of water quality and what stu-
dents can do to make a differ-
ence.  The students were
taught where our water
comes from, how they can
protect it and how to test
their water to make sure it is
safe. 

Field Day and Family
Picnic were held on July 21st.
Students moved around the
athletic field participating in a
variety of stations. The smiles
on their faces showed it was a
great day.

A Grade Five Graduation
celebration was held on June
22nd, with many family mem-
bers in attendance.

Principal, Mrs. Kathy

Weatherbee, read a book to
the class and there was a slide
show presentation of baby
pictures and memorable
events throughout the year. 

Graduating Certificates
were presented by Home
Room Teachers and DARE
Certificates were presented
from RCMP Cst. Jane
MacDonald.

Several special awards
were presented.  Anna
Fullerton was the winner of
the Ryan Wynn Memorial
Award for accomplishment
and interest in Science. Nicole
Rector and Connor Miler
were the winners of the Jean
Williams Award.  The Joy Stiles
Award for Leadership in
Physical Education was pre-
sented to Nathan Dean.
Brianna Crosby and John
Riley Murray were the win-
ners of the Carol Hewitt
Literacy Award.

A Talent Show was held in
the morning of June 24th (last
day of classes). Thank you to

all who helped out and to all
who participated.

Note to parents- lunch
costs will be increasing in the
fall. A full meal will now cost
$3.75.

Students are heading back
to school on Tuesday, Sept.,
6th. Student photos will be

taken on Wed. Sept. 7th. The
Terry Fox Run will be held on
Sept. 9th and a
Parent/Teacher Orientation
Night will be held on Sept.
15th.

Have a safe summer.
Remember the sunscreen when
playing outside!
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Custom Building & 
Restoring Fine Furniture since 1988

Complete upholstery services now available

25 Lewis Lane, Glenholme, NS  B0M 1L0
Ph: 902-662-4595   •   Cell: 902-899-1885

Monday-Saturday 9:00 am - 5:00 pm
E-MAIL: morrisonswood@eastlink.ca

www.morrisonswoodworks.ca

MORRISON’S
WOODWORKS

Hats, Shirts, Jackets, Bags

If You Need It - We Can Get It
At A Price You Will Like.

Furniture & Gifts
and all your 

Bass Fishing Supplies
Bass River, N.S. B0M 1B0

PH: 902-647-2210
FAX: 902-647-2411

The leader in 
Lasting Quality . . . Since 1860

Class of 2011

Chiganois Elementary Mrs. White’s Grade 5 Students: Front (l to
r)- Isabelle Harrington, Allison Richardson, Maddy Ellis, Sarah
Gregory, Brian McLellan, MacKenzie Corbett, Daniel Faber;
Back (l to r)- Jenna Betts, Anna Fullerton, Hannah Porter,
Alyssa Muise, Riley Hamilton, Blake McNutt, Connor White.

Chiganois Elementary Mrs. Robertson’s Grade 5 Students: Front
(l to r)- John Riley Murray, Mitchell Cummer, Kailey Nichols,
Alyssa Mills, Jin Kim, Lily Currie, Cassidy O’Toole; Back (l to r)-
Kailyn Little, Kennedy MacKenzie, Jennissa Admiral, Nathan
Dean, Matthew Higgins, Devan Bates. Missing from photo is
Connor Miller.

Chiganois
Elementary
School

Chiganois Elementary Ms Tait’s Grade 5 Students: Front (l to
r)- Ben Donkin, Trenton Ferdinand, Rachel Murphy, Brianna
Crosby, Michael Reid, Drew Rafuse, Victoria Smith, Back (l to
r)- Brandon MacLeod, Eamon Staples, Tara Spicer, Haylee
Porter, Nicole Rector, Bailey Faulkner. Missing from photo is
A J Whooten.

Chiganois Elementary School Notes

Kenleigh Barton, Katrina Altenkirk, Abigale Adams and Cameron
Myatt were flipping beanbags high into the sky at the Chiganois
Elementary School Field Day on June 21st. (Harrington Photo)

Joan and Doug Stiles presented Nathan Dean(centre) with the
Chiganois Elementary School Joy Stiles Memorial Award on June
22nd. (Harrington Photo)

Chiganois PTG President Heather Putnam presented the Jean
Williams Award to Connor Miller(left) and Nicole Rector on June
22nd. (Harrington Photo)

Chiganois Elementary students John Riley Murray (left) and
Brianna Crosby received the Carol Hewitt Literacy Award on June
22nd, presented by Mrs. Jeannie MacGregor. (Harrington Photo)

Anna Fullerton received the Chiganois Elementary Ryan Wynn
Memorial Award on June 22nd. Ryan’s mother Debbie presented
the award to Anna at the Grade Five Celebration on June 22nd.
(Harrington Photo)

Field Day and a Family BBQ were held on June 21st at Chiganois
Elementary School. One of the Field Day Stations involved activi-
ties with a colorful parachute. It was fun to see how many stu-
dents could fit underneath. (Harrington Photo)


